
 

=  BUS STOP 

Please Travel 
Smart on your 

journey to school 
to help reduce 
the impact of 

traffic. 

If you can – please 
walk to school. 
It is a great way to keep 
fit and it helps to keep 
the school gates free of 
cars.  
This makes it safer for 
children and is good for 
our neighbours and the 
environment. 
 

If you arrive by car 
Remember not to park on the yellow 
and white lines around school. 
Please park with consideration 
for our neighbours. 
 
You could Park and Stride from 
Eaton Farm and the Co-op. 
 
You could also join our walking bus 
on Monday, Wednesday and Friday 
from the Play Park opposite 
Grassmere Road Co-Op and on 
Tuesday & Thursday from Eaton 
Farm Pub Car Park. 

There are a number of 
bus services which you 
can use to get to 
school. 
For more 
information see: 
www.derbyshire.gov.uk/
transport_roads/ 

public_transport 

If scooting or cycling to school saves a 
car journey why not think about 

travelling this way? 
There are cycle routes around school.  
Remember if you arrive by a 
bicycle or scooter, please park 
properly just inside the gates. 
Please travel safe too – wear a 
helmet and wear something 
bright. 

You could also share your 
journey to help reduce the 
number of cars on the road 
and save on fuel costs too. 
 


